
Appendix 5 as referred to within TCC Meeting Agenda for 11th October 2022: Item No. 99.6 
 

Potential installation of a Defib unit at Llyn Geirionydd 

 

A concern has been raised that the sheer number of visitors to Llyn Geirionydd poses an 

increased risk of someone suffering heart problems in a remote rural area where emergency 

assistance could be too late to save a life. 

 

Such as installation would have to rely on the following: 

• NRW / SNP being agreeable to the installation at the toilet block and use of their 

electricity (a very small cost to ensure the unit doesn’t freeze in the winter) 

• Tomos from Welsh Ambulance making enquiries with various sources to contribute to 

and cover the cost of the defib unit and the cabinet 

• TCC covering the cost of installation max £265 

• The defib being an unlocked unit as there is no phone signal to call 999 for the code 

to open the door 

 

 

 


